
Parent Parking Protocol
We expect all parents to park legally and responsibly, both in our school car 
park and on local roads.  This is crucial to keep our children and members of 

our local community safe.  Please abide by this parking protocol.

Local Roads

Do not park on single yellow or zig zag lines from 
8-9am or 3-4pm.

Do not park in residents’ 
private parking bays.

Do not park on double 
yellow lines EVER.

Do not block the pavement 
or driveways.

Do not park in the layby on 
Loose Road.

Our School Car Park

Speed limit 5mph Do not block 
other cars in

Follow the school 
values of respect 

and kindness

Watch out for 
children

Thank you for helping to keep our community and school a safe place.


